
The HK Way: RSD17 Vision of the Graduate

The RSD17 School District has completed the process of formalizing its Vision of the
Graduate. It is vital that our school-community is clear in what it believes to be essential in a
comprehensive educational experience and define what it desires as traits in its graduates
through a Vision of the Graduate document. It is our hope that as our students, educators and
families become more immersed in the power and aspiration captured in our Vision of the
Graduate, we will leverage our collective will to empower each one of our students to achieve
their goals and improve our world.

The RSD17 Vision of the Graduate was created after several months of engaging with the
community and a representative Steering Committee including teachers, students, Board
members, school administration, parents, and town leaders. The Vision clarifies and unifies our
goals for our students. It describes skills and dispositions across six elements which interact
with each other and with curriculum content standards, facilitated by excellence in teaching, to
support the development of a learner prepared to contribute and succeed. These traits have
always been essential, and we can also imagine a future where preparing students to provide
leadership, creativity, and ingenuity in an increasingly connected global world is as critical as it
has ever been.





Our Vision focuses on developing our learners to be critical thinkers and collaborators, who are
caring and compassionate with the skills and mindsets to solve real-world challenges. Students
grow and contribute through academic exploration and feedback, perseverance and resilience,
and open-mindedness to others’ perspectives. Through their experiences in the RSD17 schools,
the HK student develops a strong academic foundation supported by our commitment that all
students receive what they each need in a system designed for them to achieve academic and
social and emotional success regardless of race, ethnicity, gender, language or other
characteristics of their identity.

We look forward to using this Vision to guide and ground our ongoing efforts to provide the
communities of Haddam and Killingworth with an outstanding school system serving current and
future HK students.


